
From: sue edwards
To: AGO - Info
Subject: Public Records Request for Information Received from the Town of Northfield in Relation to Officer Christopher

Hoar
Date: Tuesday, November 3, 2020 9:49:16 AM

EXTERNAL SENDER: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize
and trust the sender.
I represent Officer Christopher Hoar and pursuant to the Vermont PRA we request a
copy of any and all documentation received by the AG office that references him. We
anticipate that there is written correspondence from the Town of Northfield.
Sue

Sue Edwards, Esq.
 
Tel. (802) 645 0641
Cell (914)715 3632
Fax (802) 419 8284 
Email: sueedwardsesq@yahoo.com
Website:www.sueedwardslaw.com

NOTICE - CONFIDENTIALITY:   This email transmission is protected by the
Electronic Communication Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. Section 2510-2521.  This e-mail
transmission and the attachments accompanying it may contain confidential
information from the law firm of SUSAN EDWARDS ATTORNEY AT LAW that
is protected by the attorney-client communication privilege, the work product
privilege, or the trial preparation materials privilege.   The information is
intended only for the use of the intended recipient.   If you are not the intended
recipient, you are notified that any reading, disclosure, copying, distribution, or
the taking of any action in as a result of the contents of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited.  Any unauthorized interception of this transmission is illegal.  If you
have received this transmission in error, please do not read it, promptly notify the
sender by reply email, and then destroy all copies of the transmission. Thank you.
 
NOTICE - ATTORNEY/CLIENT RELATIONSHIP:  There is no attorney-client relationship absent a fee contract or an engagement
letter.  Unless you are a client, you may not rely upon the content of this email and, if you do, you do so at your own peril.
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